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Dear Ceaa,

I am an American Citizen and a Canadian property owner on lake Huron in Ontario
CA Please add me to the list of people OPPOSED to nuclear waste dumping and/or
storage anywhere near our Great Lakes! We need to protect our natural resources/
water supply from poor/short sighted ideas.

Thank you,
Kurt Odrobina

 <personal information removed>

Kurt Odrobina

Alec Odrobina <email address removed>
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